Blue Jays
vs.  
Miami Marlins

Monday June 8th, 2014
April 28th, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students:

The Hillcrest choir (comprising all children in grades 1 to 6) has been selected to sing the national anthem for the opening of the Blue Jays game on Monday June 8th 2015.

Mr. Roblin will be meeting the choir members at 6:00 p.m. outside, at the south end of the Rogers Centre near Gate 6, where the children will be dropped off and escorted to the Green Room where they will get ready for the performance. Choir members will need a ticket for the game and must have it with them when they are dropped off by their parents. After the performance, the children will be returned to the Hillcrest section where you are seated and you will be responsible at this time for your child(ren).
Please remember to wear black pants/skirt, 
a white top and dark-coloured shoes.
In addition to this fantastic opportunity, Hillcrest was offered a block of tickets in the 100-level outfield, for $25 per ticket for the game between the Toronto Blue Jays and the Miami Marlins. 

LET’S GO HILLCREST – SHOW YOUR SPIRIT!
As usual, we discourage door-to-door solicitation but instead we suggest that students ask grandparents, relatives and close family friends. 
All orders must be placed no later than:
Monday May 18th  2015.
Your tickets, along with a copy of your order form, will be sent home with your child on Friday June 5th. Hillcrest Community School is not responsible for lost or stolen tickets once they have been given to your child.

We hope that every child in grades 1 to 6 will participate in the choir at the Blue Jays game. Please contact the office, in confidence, should you require financial assistance. 
We look forward to seeing everyone at this fun-filled evening on June 8th at the Rogers Centre!
**ORDER INFO ON BACK OF THIS PAGE!!**



            
Ticket Order Information

Toronto Blue Jays vs Baltimore Orioles

Monday June 8th, 2015
.
IMPORTANT: Every child needs a ticket; children must be accompanied 
by an adult
Payment Method:  

· All orders are to be placed online via the secure, fast and user-friendly online payment portal Munchalunch.  
· Existing users can login and new users will need to create an account.  
· Please fill in all fields for your order to be processed.  

· If you have more than 1 child at Hillcrest please place the full order under one child’s name to ensure all seats are together
www.munchalunch.com/schools/Hillcrest
Once logged in, click on “Fundraising Event” and follow instructions for Blue Jays game

The Blue Jays tickets will be sent home with your child along with a copy of the order. Hillcrest will not be responsible for any lost or stolen tickets once they have been given to your child. Anyone attending the game, including all choir members, will be required to purchase a ticket.

Please submit payment no later than:

Monday May 18th, 2015. 

Paper order forms are available in the office upon request. If submitting paper order cash payment only will be accepted.
